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DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE   

 
 

Next Meeting – We are way overdue for a meeting.  It is time to elect chapter officers for 2017.  

In addition, I do not recommend we collect dues for 2017, and I will be seeking your 

concurrence on this issue.   

 

E. J. Howe is working with the 290 Vinery in Johnson City to set up a car show on 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 18
TH 

(WEATHER PERMITING).  We can participate in the car 

show and use the winery facilities for a brief meeting.  The winery will provide lunch and a glass 

of wine.  If the car show is cancelled due to weather, we can still use their facilities for our 

meeting.  But, we would move our lunch to the Pecan Brewery.    

 

We will meet at the tasting room, 300 West Main Street (Highway 290) in Johnson City.  The 

car show is from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  We will hold our chapter meeting at 11:30.  You do 

NOT need to bring a car to participate in our chapter meeting.  I do need a count by Wednesday, 

February 15
th

 if you are bringing a car and the number for lunch.  Please let me or E. J. know 

your plans by e-mail or phone.   

 

 Jerry – (210) 601-1780 jerryLcourson@gmail.com 

 

 E. J. – (936) 203-0591 turboville1965@gmail.com 

 

The 290 Vinery is a recently opened (July 2016) family owned winery and tasting room.   

 

See you in Johnson City.   
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